
 

 

 

 

 

 

20th June 2017 

Dear parent / carer 

I am writing to inform you that this year the academy sports day will be taking place on 

Friday 30th June at Hadley Stadium, Smethwick.   

All pupils are expected to attend school as usual at 8.45am and report to their tutor 

group.  They will be transported to the venue from 9am with the event scheduled to 

begin at 10am. They will return to the academy (Davey Road / Sports entrance) for 3pm 

and pupils will leave the academy site via Main Reception. 

All pupils should arrive at school in their full PE kit with appropriate footwear to 

compete.  They should also come prepared with any caps, sun cream and water to 

drink in the event of hot weather.  It is the pupils’ responsibility to provide their own 

packed lunch/refreshments although if they are entitled to a free school lunch then this 

will be provided for them.  Refreshments will not be available on the day and pupils will 

not be allowed to leave the stadium at any point, but water will be provided free of 

charge for all competitors on the completion of their event. 

Parental support is welcome at the event, however, photography will not be permitted at 

the stadium. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Ward  

PE Department 


